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Hallsville News AND Views 

Issue 21-02 City of Hallsville, Missouri                                                  2nd Quarter 2021 
 

 

Questions & Answers  
with Ward 1 Candidates for the April 6th 

General Municipal Election 
Incumbent:  Carli Carmack 

Tell the voters about yourself 

and why you decided to run 

again.  First, I would like to say 

thank you to Ward 1 for allowing me 

to represent you these last two years.  

I’ve been in Hallsville since the 

Summer of 2006 and have been 

amazed with the amount of growth 

our city has experienced. 

Outside of my duties on Hallsville’s 

City Council – I am employed at the University of Missouri.  I work 

in the Office of Sponsored Programs Administration.  Our office 

oversees external grants and contracts awarded to the Curators of 

the University of Missouri.  In my free time I like to spend time 

with my husband, Jordan and four-year-old son, Lincoln.  I also like 

to travel and play softball when time allows.  
 

I decided to run again for Ward 1 because I enjoy helping as many 

people as I can and feel this is a great way to assist my local 

community.  I also have taken an interest in municipal government 

and learning the ins and outs of how our city runs.  I believe I bring 

a positive and unique perspective to the Board of Aldermen.  I hope 

to be re-elected so that I can continue being a part of our city’s 

council, keeping our citizen’s best interest in mind. 
Please list current and past public service, activism, 

and volunteerism.  I have loved volunteering my whole life.  

Growing up I was involved in just about every school club that was 

possible for me to be a part of.  My favorite projects always 

involved giving back to my local community – whether it be trash 

pickups, visiting senior centers, raising money for those less 

fortunate, or donating blood.  Currently I am a part of Beta Sigma 

Phi – Alpha Eta Iota.  This is a local service sorority that organizes 

fundraisers to help those in need within our local community.  In 

the past few years, we have helped families pay medical bills, 

utilities, college expenses, and provided assistance during the 

holidays for those struggling to make ends meet. 
 

Aside from being part of organizations, I am an avid blood donor.  I 

currently am a blood program leader for the American Red Cross – 

meaning I help organize and promote local blood drives.  Also, I 

have just recently, in November of 2020, worked my first election.  

I had always wanted to work an election and am so glad I was given 

the opportunity to be an election judge at Hallsville’s community 

center.  Being able to assist in the 2020 Presidential election really 

opened my eyes to that process and gave me a better appreciation 

for other poll workers across the nation. 
What do you believe is the single most compelling 

issue facing the City of Hallsville?  I believe the single 

most compelling issue facing the City of Hallsville is our outdated 

wastewater system.  Over the years there has been a need to address 

parts of our wastewater system, however with limited funds and 

continued growth, this continues to be an issue.  We are currently 

working with Missouri American Water and Missouri Public 

Service Commission to complete the sale of our system; however, 

Boone County Regional Sewer District has filed a motion to 

intervene. 
If you could make one change/improvement what 

would that change/improvement be?  One 

change/improvement that I would like to see made is the addition of 

new bathrooms at our park.  As we work with our Park Board to 

update and clean up our park – the need for renovated restrooms 

should be towards the top of our list. 
What is your vision for the future of the City of 

Hallsville?  My vision for the future of the City of Hallsville 

includes the addition of more businesses and places to eat for our 

community.  We have grown a lot in the last 5 years and with 

multiple newly developed subdivisions – I feel the need for 

businesses will continue to be a need for our city.  I would love to 

see a recreation center in our future as well. This would greatly 

benefit our citizens in various ways across all age groups.  
 

Candidate:  Trynton Roberts  
Tell the voters about yourself and 

why you decided to run again.  I 

graduated from Hallsville high school after 

attending since kindergarten. I have lived in 

Ward 1 continuously since I was in fourth-

grade. In 2018, I became a substitute teacher. 

And since 2019, I've worked at Hallsville 

Intermediate as an instructional aide. 
Please list current and past public service, activism, 

and volunteerism.  Hallsville Alumni Association Board 

member, since 2015; Boone County election judge, since 2018; 

Mid-Missouri Solid Waste Management District city representative, 

since 2018; Hallsville Board of Aldermen member, 2018 to 

2020; Hallsville Park Board member, since 2020; Planning & 

Zoning Board of Adjustments alternate member, since 2020.  
 What do you believe is the single most compelling 

issue facing the City of Hallsville?  The sewer system is the 

single most compelling issue facing the city. Currently, the Boone 

County Regional Sewer District (BCRSD) is fighting the sale of the 

sewer system. If the system is sold the burden of operating it is 

removed from the city. This limbo the BCRSD has created makes it 

harder to plan the annual budget.  
If you could make one change/improvement what 

would that change/improvement be? I would bring more 

business and industry to the city. This would increase revenue for 

the city and school district. The increased revenue would allow the 

city to complete public work priorities, offer competitive salaries, 

and provide quality services and options to residents. This one 

change would have a wonderful effect on the community.  

What is your vision for the future of the City of 

Hallsville?  My vision for the future of Hallsville is to keep the 

momentum of growth. I would love to see the city limits expand, a 

population of 3,000, diverse eateries, more community 

organizations, and state roads promptly tended to.  
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RECENT BOARD ACTION 
Passing in April – Ordinance 384:  Sewer Rates; 

Ordinance 385:  Adopting New Code of Ordinances; 

Ordinance 386:  Agreement with Northridge Mobile 

Home Park. 

The complete City Code is available on the City’s 

Web Page www.hallsvillemo.org  

Click on Government – Ordinances – or Pending 

Ordinances 

 

bulletin Board 

Mayor Logan Carter     
 

 

Aldermen 

Ward I  Ward II 

Stephen McLane                     Tony Lindsay  

Carli Carmack                                 Richard Hicks 

 
Staff 

 

City Administrator – Kenyetta Ridgway-Sample 

Deputy Clerk – Laura Moss 

Public Works Superintendent – Daniel McCaleb 

Public Works Assistant – Christopher Lowhorn 

 

 

 

Public Works Assistant – Tyler Spears 

Police Chief – Bryan Schultz  

Police Sergeant – Jeffrey Voss 

Police Officer – Bradley Young 

Police Officer/SRO – Brandon Billington 

 

Business Hours: Monday-Friday     

8:00 AM - 12:00 PM & 1:00 PM - 5:00 PM  

Phone: (573) 696-3885 FAX: (573) 696-0605 
 

For more community information visit our web site: 

www.hallsvillemo.org 
 

City Hall Email: cityhall@hallsvillemo.org  
 

MUNICIPAL CALENDAR 
 

April 
7 12:00 Noon *Storm Siren Testing 
12  8:00 AM ACH Payments 
12  8:00 AM 5% Utility late fee 
12  7:00 PM Board of Aldermen Meeting 
21  8:00 AM Process Non-payment fees 
21 10:00 AM Utility Disconnect Day 
21  7:00 PM Board of Adjustments Meeting 
 

May 
5 12:00 Noon *Storm Siren Testing 
10  8:00 AM ACH Payments 
10  7:00 PM Board of Aldermen Meeting 
11  8:00 AM 5% Utility late fee 
21  8:00 AM Process Non-payment fees 
21 10:00 AM Utility Disconnect Day 
 

June 
2 12:00 Noon *Storm Siren Testing 
10  8:00 AM ACH Payments 
11  8:00 AM 5% Utility late fee 
14  7:00 PM Board of Aldermen Meeting 
21  8:00 AM Process Non-payment fees 
21 10:00 AM Utility Disconnect Day 
*Unless severe weather is imminent. 

 
 

FRIENDLY REMINDER – THE CITY OF 

HALLSVILLE ONLY AUTHORIZES 

ONLINE PAYMENTS FROM THE 

CITY’S WEBPAGE 

WWW.HALLSVILLEMO.ORG 
 

Unfortunately, if you simply Google “Hallsville 

Water Payments” you may get a vendor that is NOT 

AUTHORIZED by the City of Hallsville. While the 

vendor may be a legit business, they are NOT 

AUTHORIZED by the City of Hallsville & usually 

charge you additional fees. 

We have disconnected service due to non- payment 

by said companies. Please use caution when making 

your payment online. 

It will soon be that time of year in 

which Business Licenses must be 

renewed. 

 

Please ensure you have your yearly fee 

paid to City Hall before June 30, 2021. 
 

Water/Sewer Disconnections in the City of 

Hallsville 
 

Water bills are due by the 10th of each month.  

A 5% late fee is assessed on the 11th.  If your 

account is not paid by the 20th there will be a 

$35.00 nonpayment fee assessed and service 

will be subject to disconnection.  A charge of 
$25.00 is added to turn your water back on. 

 

The first time you fail to pay you will receive a 

letter from City Hall advising of the charges 

and disconnection ordinance. 

http://www.hallsvillemo.org/
http://www.hallsvillemo.org/
mailto:cityhall@hallsvillemo.org
http://www.hallsvillemo.org/
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CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

April 6 ............................................ General Municipal Election 

April 10 .......................................... Park Clean Up Day 

April 24 .......................................... National Drug Take Back  

May 15 ............................................ Classic Car & Hot Rod Poker Run 

May 31 ............................................ *Memorial Day 

June 5 ............................................. City-Wide Garage Sales 

June 12 ........................................... Movie in the Park 

 

*Indicates City Hall Closed 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The month of May is 
motorcycle awareness month. 
RIDE DEFENSIVELY 

BE VISIBLE – Apply reflective 

materials to your clothing and your 

motorcycle. 

KEEP YOUR HEADLIGHTS ON AT ALL TIMES  
 

Motorist should ALWAYS LOOK TWICE to make sure there 

is not a motorcycle or another vehicle in your blind spot!  THIS 

COULD SAVE A LIFE! 
 

National Police Week May 9 -15, 2021 
Each year our nation loses 

between 140-160 law 

enforcement officers in the line 

of duty. National Police Week 

(NPW,) held May 11 – 17 each 

year in Washington, D.C., 

honors the service and sacrifice 

of U.S. law enforcement 

officers. In 2020, according to https://www.odmp.org/ 

there was a total of 316 total in line of duty deaths and 21 

K9 officers. 
 

National Public Works Week May 16 – 22, 2021 
American Public Works Association 

(APWA) is proud to 

announce "Stronger Together" as 

the theme for the 2021 National 

Public Works Week.  This year’s 

poster challenges citizens to think 

about the role public works plays in 

creating a great place to live.  Public 

Works helps maintain a community’s 

strength by working together to 

provide an infrastructure of service in 

transportation, water, wastewater, public buildings and 

spaces, parks, and grounds maintenance.  They provide 

quality of life services! 

General Municipal Election 
Tuesday, April 6th is the General 

Municipal Election.  Polling 

location is the Hallsville 

Community Center located at 324 E 

Hwy OO.   
 

Park Clean Up Day 
Come out to Tribble Park and help pick 

up sticks, pull weeds, and bag up leaves 

on Saturday, April 10th from 10:00 a.m. 

until noon! 

 
 

 

National Drug Take Back 
The next National Prescription 

Drug Take Back Day 

is Saturday, April 24th.  The 

National Prescription Drug Take 

Back Day aims to provide a safe, convenient, and 

responsible means of disposing of prescription drugs.  

Watch the City’s Facebook and/or Website for times.   
 

Memorial Day 
City Hall will be closed Monday, May 

31st in observance of Memorial Day.     
 

 

 
 

Hallsville City-Wide Garage Sale 
The Hallsville City-Wide 

Garage Sale will be 

Saturday, June 5th!  Call 

City Hall at 573-696-3885, 

email City Hall at 

cityhall@hallsvillemo.org or come into City Hall at  

202 Hwy 124-E to sign up to get on the list and map!  

Information needed will be your name, address, phone 

number, whether you will have your sale on both Friday 

& Saturday, and a few items that you will have in your 

garage sale.   
 

Movie in the Park 
The Hallsville Park Board will be 

hosting a Movie in the Park 

Saturday, June 12th!  Watch the 

City’s Facebook and/or Website for 

what movie will be shown and the 

time!  

 

 

https://www.odmp.org/
https://www.odmp.org/
mailto:cityhall@hallsvillemo.org
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April 2021 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat     

1 2 3 

4 5 6 7 8 9 10 

11 12 13 14 15 16 17 

18 19 20 21 22 23 24 

25 26 27 28 29 30 
 

May 2021 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat  

     1 

2 3 4 5 6 7 8 

9 10 11 12 13 14 15 

16 17 18 19 20 21 22 

23 24 25 26 27 28 29 

30 31 
     

June 2021 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat   

1 2 3 4 5 

6 7 8 9 10 11 12 

13 14 15 16 17 18 19 

20 21 22 23 24 25 26 

27 28 29 30 
   

*Highlighted trash pick-up:  Regular trash pickup; Saturday dumpster pickup;  
Bulky trash pickup  
 

Trash 
 
 

 

 

• Trash pick-up is Wednesday and should be put out 

at the curbside the night before. 

• No yard waste or brush is allowed in your trash 

collection. 

• Bulky trash day is the third Wednesday of every 

month. 
 

RECYCLING BIN INFORMATION 
You do not need to use any bags when using 

the recycling bin at the Community Center.  

They expect all material in the dumpster to be 

recyclable.  Please keep in mind that plastic bags are not 

recyclable, so they encourage using a cardboard box or 

reusable plastic tub to help transport your material to the 

bin location.  If you decide that plastic bags are more 

convenient, at this time you can still throw the bag of 

recycled material in the bin.   
 

Littering citations are still being issued for leaving recyclable items 

and/or trash on the ground around the bin.  If the bin is full, please 

do not leave your recycling outside of the recycling bin. 
 

 

 

 

 

https://commons.wikimedia.org/wiki/File:Recycle001.svg
https://commons.wikimedia.org/wiki/File:Recycle001.svg
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/

